
 

 
 
 
 

Extraordinary Announcement  

 
 

Gedeon Richter Plc. announces that upon expiry of the lock-up period the Company was able 
to remove all restrictions on 281,392 Richter ordinary shares granted to its employees on 
20 December 2022 according to its programme related to employee share bonuses, thereby 
enabling these shares to be traded.  

 
Budapest, 2 January, 2025 

 
 

Gedeon Richter Plc. 
 


